From: David Crott

Sent: 21/10/2024 10:33:52 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Davis Maria Application for extention

To Whom it may concern,

As a resident all my life and a Boat owner that is moored in North Harbour | strongly oppose this Application.

The reasons : Parking is already overflowing every Weekend . Especially in Summer.

Try to manoeuvrer a Boat of 30 Meters in the Bay would be extremely difficult and probably cause damage to other
Boats.

If anything spills or mishaps of any Petrol/Diesel/ etc if would be an environmental disaster.

The Bay is already busy. The noise amplifies around the Bay especially at night and a big Boat with lots of people will
cause plenty of concern.

Regards,
David Crott






